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June 17, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  EB-2019-0155 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – July 1, 2019  

Quarterly Rate Adjustment Mechanism (“QRAM”) Application   
 
Further to Enbridge Gas Inc.’s (“Enbridge Gas”) QRAM application submitted June 11, 
2019, Enbridge Gas has identified an error specific to the true-up of prospective 
clearance amounts for the gas in inventory re-evaluation component of the Enbridge 
Gas Distribution (“EGD”) rate zone Purchased Gas Variance Account (“PGVA”).  The 
error can be found in Exhibit C, Tab 1, Schedule 3, page 2, column 5, lines 7 and 9. 
Enbridge Gas inadvertently did not update lines 7 and 9, resulting in an under 
collection from ratepayers of approximately $0.64 million via Rider C (Gas Cost 
Adjustment Rider).  Enbridge Gas estimates that correcting the error will result in an 
increase of approximately $0.19 to the annual bill of a typical residential customer on 
system gas within the EGD rate zone.  
 
In order to ensure review and approval of Enbridge Gas’s QRAM application in time 
for rates to be implemented July 1, 2019, and given the impact of the error is not 
material, Enbridge Gas proposes to correct this error in its next QRAM application 
setting rates for October 1, 2019.  
 
Should you have any questions on this matter please contact me at 416-495-7468. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Brandon Ott 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
Cc: Tania Persad, Enbridge Gas 
 All Interested Parties EB-2008-0106, EB-2017-0086 & EB-2017-0087 


